
Who: Teachers interested in Learning Tech ideas for everyday use 
in their classroom

When:  Saturday, April 28th & Saturday, May 5th, 9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

Where: University Hall, CSUSM (Computer lab tbd)

“Any sufficiently advanced technology is 

 
 
 indistinguishable from magic.”

--Arthur C. Clarke

t
ec

hn
o
lo

g
y

You are invited to join the San Marcos Writing Project for its 
“Everyday Technology” workshop.  The SMWP Tech Team will 
share some of the best technology/writing lessons from the past 
10 years of the SMWP Summer Institute.  Our goal is to share 
with you some of the most useful and practical ideas we’ve seen 
practicing teachers use in their classrooms.

The format of the class will be very open, with plenty of time for 
immediate hands-on exploration:  Lessons & activities of various 
levels of difficulty will be presented, then you get time on the 
computers to investigate, examine, and experiment with the 
lessons you are most interested in or feel are most applicable to 
your teaching.  The workshop will be held in a computer lab on 
the Cal State San Marcos campus so you can immediately 
practice what you are learning!


